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Rod’s Ruminations 

G’day to all, 
 
I’m heading north to Darwin this 
week to wrestle crocodiles and 
our erstwhile VP Trevor will be 
picking pineapples in Brisbane, 
so Chris Don will be looking after 
the Presidential formalities this 
week. 
 
We had a great time (finally) 
finishing the Malvern Valley PS 
retaining wall on Saturday. It 
was a great project and not only 
did we a make a difference to 
the school environment we built 
a lot of awareness and interest 
in Rotary with a local community 
group as well. Hopefully we have 
also opened a whole new bunch 
of customers for Craft Market, 
Family Fun Day and Christmas 
Trees too.  
 
From my brief talking to people 
after the Team meetings last 
week sounds like we have some 
great ideas for projects and I’m 
keen to see it all come together 
and get planned out for this year 
and beyond. 
 
Looking ahead we have DG Peter 
Frueh visiting on 20 September 
so please be sure to come along 
and hear what Peter has to say. 
 
Look forward to catching up 
week after next. 
 
 
Regards 
 

Rod.  

 

Whatõs on this week?  

Chiropractor ð  

Dr Alana McQueen 

 
Why is our nervous system so 
important for our health?  
Why isn't pain the best indicator of 
health? 
Tips on how to keep your nervous 
system functioning at optimal levels 
 

 

Thanks to Alick for the following 

article. It is worth reading –  

 

http://www.nationalgeographic.co

m/magazine/2017/08/toilet-

defecate-outdoors-stunting-

sanitation/?utm_source=NatGeoc

om&utm_medium=Email&utm_co

ntent=pom_20170730&utm_camp

aign=engagement&utm_rd=12642

57  

And to help the above situation, 
consider buying this toilet paper: 

 

 
Order online: 

https://au.whogivesacrap.org/page
s/our-impact  
Cost is around 25cents per 100 sheets 

Sandi uses the above with pride J 

Fancy a trip to Cambodia to 
Make a Difference? 

 

This is your opportunity to join 
the Chadstone East Malvern 
Project Team to Cambodia. 

  
The next hands on involvement trip 
in Sna Techo Village, near Siem 
Reap, is planned for late 
January/Early February 2018 (precise 

dates to be confirmed). 
  

If you are interested in a venture to 
Siem Reap to see the sights and get 
your hands dirty to ‘Make a 
Difference’, please contact: 
Tania Aisbett (0432 331 812) or  
Paul Rake (0409 937 080) for more 

information.  Flights/accommodation 
costs will be in the order of $2,000. 

Malvern Valley Primary School 
Retaining Wall - Working Bee 

 
Alick Mark, Richard, Alick, Vijay, 

Frank, Chris, Lyle, and Trevor  

 
 

Mud bath for Richard after Vijay 

dropped a sleeper into place J 

 

http://www.nationalgeographic.com/magazine/2017/08/toilet-defecate-outdoors-stunting-sanitation/?utm_source=NatGeocom&utm_medium=Email&utm_content=pom_20170730&utm_campaign=engagement&utm_rd=1264257
http://www.nationalgeographic.com/magazine/2017/08/toilet-defecate-outdoors-stunting-sanitation/?utm_source=NatGeocom&utm_medium=Email&utm_content=pom_20170730&utm_campaign=engagement&utm_rd=1264257
http://www.nationalgeographic.com/magazine/2017/08/toilet-defecate-outdoors-stunting-sanitation/?utm_source=NatGeocom&utm_medium=Email&utm_content=pom_20170730&utm_campaign=engagement&utm_rd=1264257
http://www.nationalgeographic.com/magazine/2017/08/toilet-defecate-outdoors-stunting-sanitation/?utm_source=NatGeocom&utm_medium=Email&utm_content=pom_20170730&utm_campaign=engagement&utm_rd=1264257
http://www.nationalgeographic.com/magazine/2017/08/toilet-defecate-outdoors-stunting-sanitation/?utm_source=NatGeocom&utm_medium=Email&utm_content=pom_20170730&utm_campaign=engagement&utm_rd=1264257
http://www.nationalgeographic.com/magazine/2017/08/toilet-defecate-outdoors-stunting-sanitation/?utm_source=NatGeocom&utm_medium=Email&utm_content=pom_20170730&utm_campaign=engagement&utm_rd=1264257
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Club Meeting Calendar 
Wednesday What’s On?  

6th September Guest Speaker: Alana McQueen - Chiropractor 

13th September Adhoc Meeting followed by Board Meeting 

20th September District Governor Peter Frueh visit – Partners Evening 

27th September  Team Meetings 

 

Events Calendar 
DATE EVENT Details/ Contact 

10th September Homelessness Forum Lyle 

7th October Bunnings BBQ Lyle 

11th November Our Chadstone Craft Market Paul R 

21st November Rotary Foundation Breakfast at RACV  

16-18 March ‘18 District Conference in Warrnambool Janet M 

Sunday 25th March Family Fun Day Chris D 
 

Roster for the Coming Weeks 
Wednesday Welcome 

& Regalia 
Sergeant Chairman Front 

Desk 

6th September Frank / Ros Michael H Janet Cheryl 

13th September Michael / 
Trevor 

Tania Michael H Lyndon 

20th September Cheryl J/ Sandi Alick O Rod K Bill H 

27th September Alick/Barbara Mark P Rod/Micha
el 

David K 

 

  
 
 

How is your Used 
Stamp collection 
coming along? 

 

Please pass your 
stamps to Rosemary J, 
who has very kindly 
offered to be the ògo 

toó person. J 

Unable to attend a 
meeting? 

Please contact Lyle to avoid being 
charged for dinner: 

Phone/text: 0408 585 266 
Email: lylec@netspace.net.au  
 

The cut off time for advising of 
absence is: 

 2pm on the day of the 
meeting - via email 

 6pm by phone/text 

 If going to arrive late, and you 
do want a meal, call Lyle by 
6.15pm. 

If you are unable to fulfil 

your duty, please advise 

Michael H of your 

replacement.  
 

mailto:lylec@netspace.net.au
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Ladieséé..

Standby for 

our very 

own:

 

Honorary Rotarian and Past President 
Donald Ellis . Passed on the 25/08/2017 
aged 97 years. Beloved son of Richard and 
Edith. Brother of Marjory and Ted. Dearly 
loved husband of Loris and adored father of 
Gregory, Deidre and Amanda. Admired 
father-in-law to Ian and Henry. Treasured 
grandfather to Blair, Hayley, Alexandra, 
Annabelle, Elizabeth and Katherine. Proud 
great grandfather to Tayla, Cooper, 
Madison, Mitchell, Benjamin, Jack, Flynn and 

Harper. Our condolences from all at 
Rotary Chadstone/East Malvern. 


